$00NER STATE BANK

September 30, 2011

Department of Labor

Office of Health Plan Standards and Compliance Assistance
Employee Benefits Security Administration, Room M-5653,
U.S. Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue NW.,
Washington, DC 20210

Re: Comments to RIN 1210-AB52
Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is in response to your requests for comments regarding the four page summary
of benefits required by PPACA. It is required to be provided to our employees starting
March 23, 2012. It is required to be provided to our employees starting March 23, 2012.

Our bank sponsors a self-funded group health plan. As you know, the notice was drafted
by the NAIC representatives. Many of the terms and provisions are not easily applicable
to self-funded plans. It is important to us that the notices be correct and complete and
provided on a timely basis as required by the regulations.

We are requesting that you delay the effective date for the implementation of the
four page summary notice for self-funded plans to give us the opportunity to comply
with the requirements.

Sincerely,

(L Z

CIe‘ve\Uheeler“ £ B 2 f s S S g s Hues wR s o
SVP & Cashier . - - b gan YT g it

TUTTLE TRI-CITY NEWCASTLE KbNAWA THE VILLAGE

2S8.E 4TH 420 NW 32ND 2ND & WRIGHT 101 N. BROADWAY
. 10301 N.
P.0. BOX 250 NEWCASTLE, OK 73065 P.0. BOX 1376 P.0. BOX 246 OKLAHOMA CH'YM(?; 73120
TUTTLE, OK 73089 405 387-2265 NEWCASTLE, OK 73065 KONAWA, OK 74848 405 ?52—2'265

405 381-2326 405 387-4391 580 925-3254



